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How very interesting that the commissioners can have an in person meeting to talk about Broadband but when it comes to mask
issue, on the 15th, it is virtual. What are the commissioners hiding that it can't be in person? Take a look at surrounding counties
that don't have a mask mandate. Their numbers are fine. Everyone knows that masks don't work. All it does is hurt businesses.
People will continue to go the other counties or state for their shopping. You will be hurting the community you supposedly care
about and represent.
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